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 News 
 

We are requesting five minutes of your time to complete a brief 

survey about your experience at your school. The information you 

provide will help us make our schools better for our families.  

Between January 2nd and January 5th, you will receive an email 

containing a link to our online school survey.  

 

If you have not received your survey by Friday, January 5th, please 

contact your school principal for assistance. Please be assured that 

all your answers will remain anonymous and only combined answers 

will be shared with your school’s Principal and Executive Director. 

 

To ensure that you receive the survey in a timely manner, please add 

schoolsurvey@mghus.com to your email address book. Doing so will 

greatly improve deliverability.  

 

Thank you for your honest feedback. 

 

Sincerely,  

Consumer Research Department Nobel Learning Communities 

 

 

Events  
 

Join us on Saturday, January 20th from 10-1 to celebrate our Winter 

Open House. This is a great opportunity to come chat with your 

child’s teachers, visit their classroom and have fun crafting. You are 



Menu 

http://www.enchantedcare.

com/preschools/columbus/

marysville/ 

 

Calendar  

http://www.enchantedcare.

com/preschools/columbus/

marysville/parents/monthly-

calendar/ 

 

Menu 

http://www.enchantedcare.

com/preschools/columbus/

marysville/parents/lunch-

menu/ 

Contact Us 
Mallory Harney, Principal 

Mallory.Harney@nlcinc.com 

 

Heidi Edwards, Assistant 

Principal  

Heidi.Edwards@nlcinc.com 

 

Sarah Cook, 3rd Level 

Administrator  

Sarah.Cook@nlcinc.com 

 

Enchanted Care Learning 

Center  

937-642-0710 

 

Enchanted Care Kids’ 

Campus  

937-642-1487 

 

Admissions Office 

877-959-3739 

also welcome to bring a friend.  

 

Our next Parents Night Out is Friday, February 9th from 6-9pm. 

Grandparents live too far away? No babysitter close by? We have 

your back. We’ll stay late, so you can go on date! Sign-up sheets are 

located in the lobby.  

 

Enchanted Care will be closed on Monday, February 20th for 

Professional Development Day. Thank you for giving us an 

opportunity to work with our teachers.  

 

Reminders… 
  

Outside Food - Enchanted Care discourages bringing outside 

food into the building. We have several students with allergies, 

and it is our primary focus to keep all children safe. 

Hand Washing - In further effort to keep the children safe, we 

would like to start encouraging all of the children to wash their 

hands when they arrive at Enchanted Care. This will help prevent 

the spread of germs.  

Referral Program - We have an amazing referral program! For 

each family you refer to Enchanted (any location) you will receive 

FREE TUITION for one week. 

Tuition is due Monday. If payments are not made by noon on 

Tuesday, a $25 late payment fee will be charges. We offer 

automatic check withdraw and credit card payments. Please 

reach out if either of these payment options appeals to you. 

Enchanted Care is a Smoke Free campus. If you choose to 

smoke, please dispose of your cigarette before pulling into the 

parking lot. Thank you for your understanding.  

Parent Ambassador Program – We are looking for a few parent 

ambassadors to help promote our school to potential families. This 

also provides you with the opportunity to earn free tuition. If you 

are interested in becoming a Parent Ambassador for Enchanted 

Care Marysville please reach out to the Administrative Team. 
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